
 

 

Manganese in Drinking Water 
A REPORT FOR THE CITY OF ABERDEEN 

We serve more than 26,091 customers an average of 1,956,825 gallons of water per day.  We get our 

water from surface water sources.  The average manganese concentration in our drinking water is 0.03 

mg/l.  This concentration is below health advisory levels established by the United States EPA and 

considered safe to drink.  

 

Additional information regarding manganese in drinking water can be found at the following website: 

 

https://denr.sd.gov/des/dw/Manganese.aspx 

 

For additional questions or information, please contact Mark Mayer, P.E. Drinking Water Program 

Administrator at 605-773-3754. 
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